
O C T O B E R  2 0 2 3 -  I S S U E  1 0 9

WEEKLY ROUND-UP

W E L C O M E

B L Y T H E  B R I D G E  H I G H  S C H O O L  &  S I X T H  F O R M

SEPTEMBER 2023 PAGE | 01

# P R I D E R E S P E C T K I N D N E S SSIXTH FORM MUSEUM VISIT 

YEAR 7 SKILLS CHAMPIONS 

Our Year 7 skills champions stepped up to the
challenge this week and presented a careers
assembly to the rest Year 7 with Mr Goodwin. This
was their first task in their new leadership roles and
they represented the essential skills perfectly! 

RESTOKE PROJECT 

Last week our sixth form students visited the
National Football Museum in Manchester for the
first ever BBC Academy Young Reporters event.
Tom S, Arthur A and Elliott H got involved in some
commentary, podcasting and social media
workshops and also had the chance to listen to
public speakers who told their respective stories in
the sport industry.

It was lovely to have Clare
Reynolds from Restoke in
school this week to
discuss an exciting new
creative arts project for
our students to be
involved with. 

We were very grateful
to Clare for also
observing the GCSE
Dance set phrases from
our Year 11 students.
Clare provided
feedback on the
performances, in
preparation for the
practical exam on
Thursday.

Next week we host the second open evening
of the term, this time for Year 11 students
considering their options post-16 who are
invited to attend our Sixth Form Open
Evening. 

We are fortunate to offer a wide range of A'
levels and vocational courses and the
evening will give students the opportunity to
discuss courses with staff and current sixth
form students. More details about the
evening can be obtained by following the
link on our website.

Mrs Johnson

https://www.facebook.com/restoke?__cft__[0]=AZUBvsHSgkanbao_stcOJ_-S9kqLvoEv1dY3Un7VKmlRYSP120edwUMOWIeZNUSXGAp1dY2z9bbYeSDaV0toZZevtzfdwJsexUx7h9Jn6zFUHgvCSRyk0wGcQ0qNSKb3TqCX0MPYlbRpr-vPLphl1S9yRdHTIgttnqfDkdHOgMljLGAeRhqizO8SCfoyhB1zyZ7a-YlaWRtWf6zB3XuyD1fe&__tn__=-]K-R
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 QUIZ & CHIPS  
Our team of Year 9
students fundraising for
their African Adventures
trip to Kenya are
hosting a Quiz & Chips
evening on 10th
November. Tickets are
available from
reception.
Many thanks in advance
for your support.

Our eco-garden after
school club is still
increasing in popularity.
This week, our budding
gardeners learnt how to
build their own mini
fence panel, using
materials at hand. A job
well done team! 

YEAR 10 FOOTBALL 

YEAR 7 PE LESSON 
Last week in PE four
students in 7C6A took on
the role of a football
coach.
They created drills to
practise different skills
and motivated their
participants to stretch and
challenge their own
ability.

ECO GARDEN

On Monday the Year 10 football
team travelled to Sir Graham
Balfour to play in the first round of
the county cup. They put in a solid
performance to come away with a
deserved 1-0 victory.

Had it not been for some wasteful finishing, the score
line could have been more comfortable. Goal scorer:
Seth E. POM: Cal J.

Our coaches demonstrated outstanding leadership
and communication skills when leading their groups.
Our participants showed great teamwork and
positivity when practicing their skills. Well done!

U15'S NETBALL
Last week our
team took part in
the U15's City
Netball Festival.
They played five
local schools
including Excel
Academy, St
Thomas More,
Haywood
Academy and
Thistley Hough
Academy.

We won 2 games, drew 1 and lost 2 with our
biggest score line being 9-0!
Our students demonstrated outstanding
sportsmanship and were a credit to our school.

SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING 

JOIN OUR TEAM 

We have two  
opportunities which
may be of interest
to our school
community and
beyond:

- teaching assistant, with a focus on maths
- lunchtime supervisor
Please follow the link below for more details and
application forms
https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/vacancies/

https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/vacancies/

